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BOARD AGENDA 1/24/2017- Items #19, File #13-1194 and #30, File 16-1146 
1 message 

greatnewlife@att.net <greatnewlife@att.net> Mon, Jan 23, 2017 at 9:06 PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us" 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, 
"edc. cob@edcgov.us" <edc. cob@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors John Hidahl , Shiva Frentzen, Brian Veerkamp, Michael Ranalli and Sue Novasel: 

Those of us living on Shingle Springs Drive are appalled by the fact that the County has been receiving a significant 
amount of money each year (since 2009) that was specifically earmarked in the 2006 and 2012 MOUs with the Tribe for 
mitigating the negative impacts of the RedHawk Casino and the Tribe's other development projects. To date, none of 
this money has found its' way to benefit those financially, physically and emotionally affected in the Shingle Springs 
Community near the casino or other purchased Tribal lands . 

Agenda Items #19 and #30 are vaguely labeled and written to disguise the source of the funding for the proposed 
projects so that the majority of El Dorado County Citizens are unaware that a large portion of the funding is being 
diverted from mitigating the negative and dangerous impacts of the Tribe's activities in Shingle Springs to other 
unaffected areas in the County that are not within close proximity to Tribal lands. Your actions in diverting these funds 
have contributed to the bad relationships the Tribe has with its' immediate neighbors. 

We request that approval of Board Agenda Items #19 and #30 be postponed until such time that the Agenda Item is 
properly described on the agenda and affected residents have the opportunity to communicate with the Board and the 
public regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Aren Manda 

Representative for the Shingle Springs Drive Residents 
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